
Dear Habibian Friends, 

The HPSAA Facebook page is updated regularly. It has many pictures and videos. You can leave your 
comments and observations. You can visit the HPSAA Facebook page by clicking on the link below and 
don’t forget to press the like button: 

https://www.facebook.com/HPSAA610514459400489/?modal=admin_todo_tour 

Tell your Habibian batch mates who are not a member of the HPSAA to become a member by clicking on 
the following link; it will only take a few minutes of their time to fill out the online membership form. 
The HPSAA membership is free. 

https://habibianalumni.org/become-hpsaa-member/ 

It is very encouraging for us to receive your comments and suggestions to improve the functioning of 
the HPSAA. Keep them coming. Our email addresses are: 

info@habibianalumni.org and hps.alumniassociation@gmail.com 

Best Regards, 
  
Zafar Kaleem 
(Batch 1970; Red House) 
Honorary Executive Secretary HPSAA 
0300-2672903 (WhatsApp) 
0320-2672903 

https://www.facebook.com/HPSAA610514459400489/?modal=admin_todo_tour
https://habibianalumni.org/become-hpsaa-member/
mailto:info@habibianalumni.org
mailto:hps.alumniassociation@gmail.com

